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A group of members from the San Antonio community joined a local Matching Preparation Seminar 

presented by BFM Representative John Abelseth. 

 

The organizer of the seminar, Anne-Marie Morgan, reflected: 

 

"We are very grateful to John and Helen Abelseth who came to our remote area of central Texas 

for a Matching Preparation Seminar. It allowed members who would not have been able to drive 

to the upcoming Dallas seminar to come and participate. We heard very practical ways to 

improve our relationships with our spouse and with our children. We were moved and 

encouraged in listening to the story of how John and Helen helped their own children through the 

matching process." 

 

In an intimate setting of six participants, each individual had ample opportunity to ask questions and 

discuss with John. 

 

  


